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UPDATE ON THE CONDUCT OF GAWAD TEODORA ALONSO 2025
REGIONAL LEVEL

To:  Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to the postponement of submission of entries to the national level for
the Gawad Teodora Alonso (GTA) 2025, this office through the Curriculum and
Learning Management Division — Learning Resource Management Section would like
to inform all concerned that the deadline for the submission of entries for the
regional evaluation is moved from Aug. 20, 2025 to Aug. 27, 2025 for categories 1
to 4.

2. SDOs shall submit at least three (3) hard copies (manuscript with
illustrations) for categories 1 to 3 and e-copy for category 4. Please send your entry

through car.lrmds@deped.gov.ph.

3. For clarifications regarding this memorandum, please send your query to
CLMD - OIC Asterio C. Madalla through car.clmd@deped.gov.ph.

4, Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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